
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

7th April 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Book Swap 
As a follow up to the recent World Book Day we had our Book Swap day on Monday. It’s great to see that 
in our age of electronic devices children still get excited and are thrilled to get their hands on a new book! If 
your child missed out then let us know as we still have some spare books. 
 
School Drive 
You may have noticed that the barrier at the top of the drive is missing. It was snapped off by a vehicle 
tailgating another vehicle. Whilst we wait for it to be repaired, please imagine it’s still there as its purpose is 
to restrict vehicles, especially when children and parents are arriving and leaving. 
 
Smoke Free Zone 
A reminder that all of our school grounds are a smoke free zone and that includes vaping. Please respect 
this policy. 
 
Covid Update 
Thank you for your support with all things related to covid this term. During the Spring we have had nearly 
200 cases in school. Cases have reduced somewhat this half term though it is still an illness that makes 
adults and children unwell. Living with it doesn’t mean ignoring it but doing what you would do with any 
other illness that can be passed on. 
 
End of Term 
We break up today for Easter and return on Monday 25th April. If you’ve got some time off, enjoy doing 
things with your children. Bring on the Summer term! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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